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CW Layton 

78 South Main Street 

New Salem, MA 01355 

           April 4, 2022 

 

Dear Mr. Layton: 

 
After reviewing the 2022 Yearly Operational Plans (YOP) submitted for the Massachusetts Bay Transportation 

Authority (MBTA), the Department feels the plans adequately satisfy the requirements put forth by the Department 

for approval.  

   

   Any compromises or agreements between the applicant and citizen(s) of the municipality, the Department 

must be made aware of as soon as it/ they are confirmed so that these compromises and or agreements will become 

part of the YOP. Those compromises or agreements not made known to the Department by written confirmation 

may cause the YOP to be "modified". 

     

Your continued cooperation throughout this process is appreciated. Please call 617-626-1781 if you have 

any questions. 

 

Thank you for your time and efforts in this program. 

 

 

 

                                                                                      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                    Clayton L. Edwards 

                                                                                                ROW Coordinator 

 
 

 


